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 Illinois Chamber of Commerce President & CEO Todd Maisch’s statement on federal tax 
reform: 
 

“The Illinois Chamber is working to create a positive environment for employers statewide, which 
is why we support the once-in-a generation opportunity of federal tax reform that will help our 
economy grow faster and encourage businesses to invest in our nation and state. 

This week’s movement on federal tax reform is one step of many to help create more jobs for the 
great people of our nation and state. We applaud our leaders making economic growth a priority.” 
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